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 The Chamber of Deputies supports the European Commission's proposal on personal learning 

accounts, but points out that non-formal, informal and self-taught learning is of interest to adults and is 

suitable for a wide range of educational activities. It is therefore recommended that the new support 

framework to facilitate the use of learning opportunities should also include courses that are not in 

learning accounts in order to support a learning environment as flexible as possible and with as many 

opportunities as possible.  

 The Chamber of Deputies stresses the importance of an information campaign concerning these 

personal learning accounts in order to reach all potential beneficiaries who will also need appropriate 

guidance and recommends continuing efforts to increase the European Union's human capital in 

education sciences and to persevere in supporting innovation in teaching and methodical activities. 

 


